
Public Notice 

The Town of Cicero (331 E. Jackson Street, Cicero, Indiana 46034) is submitting a Notice of 

Intent to the Indiana Department of Environmental Management of our intent to comply with 

the requirements of the Construction Stormwater General Permit to discharge storm water 

from construction activities associated with the Cicero Wastewater Treatment Plant Expansion 

Project located at 1159 Stringtown Pike, Cicero, IN 46034.  Runoff from the project site will 

discharge to Morse Reservoir. Questions or comments regarding this project should be directed 

to Dann Barrett, Project Manager for United Consulting (8440 Allison Pointe Blvd, Suite 200, 

Indianapolis, IN 46250, PH: 317-895-2585, Email: dann.barrett@ucindy.com).  


